The Wearing of Graduation Cords at End-of-Year Ceremonies

The Soda Springs High School (SSHS) Administration and Staff would like to recognize the dedication and accomplishments of our graduating seniors in their curricular and co-curricular programs and in other activities. In recognition of these students' accomplishments, graduation cords are presented to be worn during end-of-year ceremonies for graduating seniors.

Senior Assembly/Night

We would like to recognize the dedication and accomplishments of our students in all curricular, academic, co-curricular and other activities and programs. Seniors are encouraged to wear the cords they have earned from National Honor Society, BPA, FFA, FCCLA, and the SSHS Blood Drives at the SSHS Senior Assembly/Night to show honor for their hard work in these areas.

Graduation Commencement

We would like graduation at SSHS to focus on academic achievement and accomplishments in meeting graduation requirements. Therefore, cords earned for academic performance can and should be worn during the graduation commencement. Non-academic cords shall not be worn at graduation commencement ceremony.